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Port Vila, Tuesday 15 February 2022

Dear Parents,

The Board Management would like to renew its best wishes for 2022 and wish you a
very good start to the new school year. We thank you for your trust and the trust you have in
our School.

During the past two years, we had to meet many challenges, in particular those related
to the health crisis in terms of recruitment, projects, and development, but also on the human
resources matters with the review of the salary policy for example.

The 2022 roadmap has already started and soon, we will have to meet you to validate
the evolution of the statutes of the Parents' Association to ensure better functioning. We will
have to meet again with the staff representatives to continue our work on the salary policy, as
well as the overhaul and harmonization of their contracts. Finally, a subject that is incumbent
on all of us today, the School's expansion project.

The year 2022 promises to be busy with great projects planned. We are confident that
they will be achieved thanks to the teaching, educational, administrative and technical teams
in place, thanks to the AEFE, which provides us with its financial support and expertise each
year, but also thanks to you, parents, who follow your children all the year, who donate your
time and who allow this school to exist.

We reiterate our best wishes for this year and wish a great year for all our students from
Kindergarten to High School.

The Board Management
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